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8 February 2012 

Dear Home Owner, 
Re: Solar Councils Community Program 

I wish to inform you of a program that may be of benefit to you as home owner on Kangaroo Island, being the Solar 
Councils Community Program. This is a program that is based on the installation of solar energy system and the 
reduction of reliance on existing non-renewable energy supply systems, with the very obvious environmental 
advantages. 

The Solar Councils Community Program is being facilitated by ZEN Home Energy Systems, who have developed a 
program enabling home owners to take advantage of their large purchasing power and is providing Kangaroo Island 
Council home owners the opportunity to benefit from this. 

Please see enclosed brochure for information regarding this program. 

Solar Councils Community Program is fully endorsed by the LGA (Local Government Association of South Australia) 
and as a member of the LGA is being supported by the Kangaroo Island Council. If you are considering the installation 
of a renewable energy solution, in particular solar, this would be an excellent opportunity to gain from the benefits of 
this program. 

ZEN Home Energy Systems will be visiting Kangaroo Island holding informal program information and registration 
sessions at the following times (no appointments are necessary):-

Friday 17th February 2012 - Penneshaw Town Hall - 3pm-7pm 
Saturday 18th February 2012 - Kingscote Town Hall - 9am - 12noon 
Monday 20th February 2012 - Kingscote Town Hall - 3pm-7pm 

If you wish to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact ZEN Home Energy Systems via the contact 
information on the back of the enclosed brochure or attend one of the information sessions as listed above. 

Kangaroo Island Council recognise that there are many installers of solar systems in the market, as with all significant 
purchases, we would urge that you would complete suitable due diligence before entering into any arrangements with a 
provider, this will ensure that all your personal needs are considered. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mayor Jayne Bates 
Kangaroo Island Council 

Enc. 


